
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF LASSEN 2023 
REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE AND 

INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

The Lassen County Transportation Commission (LCTC) announces the availability of the 
DRAFT Lassen County 2023 Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) for public review. The 
RTP outlines a 20-year vision for transportation improvement projects in Lassen County. 
The RTP and associated environmental document can be viewed on the LCTC webpage at:. 
https://www.lassenctc.com/  The document is also available for viewing at the County of 
Lassen offices: 

707 Nevada Street 
96130 Susanville , CA 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the LCTC has prepared a Negative Declaration, pursuant 
to the requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), for the above-
described project. 

PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD: A 30-day public review period for the Negative Declaration will 
commence on October 6, 2023 through November 6, 2023 for interested individuals and 
public agencies to submit written comments on the document. All comments must be 
received within the public review period. Copies of the Negative Declaration and Initial 
Study are available for review at the above address or by contacting LCTC. Any written 
comments on the Negative Declaration can be delivered in person at the above address or 
mailed to: 

Lassen County Transportation Commission 
PO Box 1028 
Susanville, CA 96130 

The LCTC intends to adopt a Negative Declaration for the RTP at their November 2023 or 
December 2023 meeting. The meeting will be held at Susanville City Council Chambers at 
66 N Lassen Street, Susanville, CA. For meeting information visit the LCTC web page. 

All interested citizens are invited and encouraged to attend. For any further information, 
contact Genevieve Evans at (530) 448-4083. 
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